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ONLINE GAMING 
 
Online games are social activities, and most have 
features that allow children to chat with others 
whilst they play.  
 
For information about the positives of gaming, 
watch the YouTube video: In-game chat: a guide for 
parents and carers. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The PEGI (Pan European Game Information) rating 
system can be a useful tool to help you decide 
what online games are appropriate for your child.  

For more information on the PEGI system, read 
Gaming: what's appropriate for your child. 

The rating means that the game shouldn't 
be played by a young person under 
that age. 

 

Did you know? – 1 in 5 internet users in the UK are 
children.  It is important to keep children safe online. 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_5-ij1jm9K8&feature=emb_title
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_5-ij1jm9K8&feature=emb_title
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/gaming-whats-appropriate-for-your-child/


 


